
 

49 Center Street·  Brandon, VT 05733 ·(802) 247-3635·  www.townofbrandon.com 

 

 

AMENDED  
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

BEFORE THE BRANDON DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 
 
A public hearing before the Brandon Development Review Board will be held on 
Wednesday April 26, 2017 at 7:00 pm in the Brandon Town Hall Basement in Brandon, 
VT to consider an application for a conditional use permit. 
 
Applicants: Briggs Lane Brandon, LLC 
 
Landowner: Katharine Briggs 
 
Requested Use: Interior and exterior renovations to an existing structure for residential 
and commercial uses. This parcel is located in the Central Business District. Pursuant to 
Section 302 of the Brandon Land Use Ordinance, Dwelling Units on all non-street and 
street levels require a conditional use permit. 
 
Application  #5883 

 
Proposed location: 14 Conant Square Tax map # 22-51-22.02 
 
A copy of the full application submitted and any additional information regarding this 
application may be obtained or reviewed at the Brandon Town Office, located at 49 
Center Street, during the regular office hours of 8:00 am to 4:00 pm on Monday – Friday 
each week.  
 
Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§4464 (a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), participation in this local 
proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal. 
 
Immediately following the hearing, the board may discuss and take action on any other 
items presented and possibly deliberate on open cases before them as well as conduct 
routine business.  
 
Hillary Knapp, Secretary, Development Review Board 
 
 


